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NOTICE
Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/875
Date: 20" February 2019
To: All KG 1 Parents & Guardians

CLOSURE OF KINDERGARTEN 1 CLASSES

This is to inform you that a few KG 1A pupils have been detected and confirmed to have
contracted Hand Foot Mouth Disease (HFMD) by the government hospital or private clinics.

As a precautionary measure, the school has decided to give three (3) school days off to all
KG 1 pupils effective from Wednesday, 20" February to Monday, 25t February 2019. They
should come back to school on Tuesday, 26" February 2019.

However, if your child develops HFMD symptoms, he/she should be quarantined at home
for at least 2 weeks or until he/she is fully recovered.

Parents are advised to take their respective child to see the doctors for early preventive
measure,.

Thank you for your support and consideration.

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal



